
Safety Week 
7th-11th February 2022 

‘Staying happy, healthy & safe’ 
 

 
As part of the Early Years and National Curriculum, we teach RHE-Relationships and 

Health Education. Every 2 yea rs we run a Safety Week which covers some aspects of this 
Curriculum. During Safety Week we shall be covering the topics below, although not every 

year group will cover all topics. 
 

The children will take part in workshops that will be led by outside professionals, covering 
Fire, Rail and Speak out to Stay Safe by the NSPCC. In addition to this Year Two and Six 
classes will also be involved in learning about First Aid and Year 6 will also take part in 

Crime workshops. 
 
 

Fire Safety will be taught to all year groups and will be introduced by a visit from 
the Fire Service. Children will be taught how to minimise the risks of a fire and 
what to do if there is a fire. 

 

Road Safety will be taught in the classroom, some classes may be using the local 
area to practise safe road crossings. 

 

Staying safe at home will cover the following areas: Avoiding trips by putting toys 
away, not touching knives and boiling water, awareness of the dangers of 
overloading  electrical sockets and appliances. 

 

Water Safety will cover the following areas: Running near swimming pools, 
needing adult supervision, wearing arm bands if needed, staying safe in the bath, 
open water safety, tomb stoning into the sea or jumping into shallow water. 

 
Railway Safety, Key Stage One and EYFS will discuss staying safe on platforms 
and near railway tracks; Key Stage Two will take part in more detailed 
workshops and will cover the following areas: High powered electrical lines, 
playing on tracks, level crossings. 

 
 
Keeping our body happy & safe will cover the following areas: 
Healthy eating and staying active, technology well-being, cigarettes, alcohol, 
medication & drugs 

 
We are looking forward to this being an exciting and thought provoking week in school. All 
topics will be taught sensitively and at a level appropriate to the age of the children. 
However, if you have any questions about Safety Week, please talk to your child’s class 
teacher or myself. 
 

Mrs Wheaton 

 
RHE Leader 


